
Archery at El Dorado Park  
Site of the 1984 Olympic Archery Competition 

 
During this day event, archers will be instructed in safety and fundamental archery skills.     

   
Date:    Saturday March 13, 2010 
 
Location:  El Dorado Archery Range 
         7550 E. Spring Street Long Beach  

El Dorado Archers  http://www.eldoradoarchers.com/index.html 
The Archery Range is located north of Spring Street. Enter the Park on the North gate just off Spring Street.  
Turn Left at the T in the Road. You will see the archery field on your right. 

 
Safety:   All archers must follow range rules and regulations AT ALL TIMES!!! 

 
Time:    12:45 arrival for 1:00-2:00 p.m. class            BE PROMPT!!!!!!!!!!!! 
    1:45 arrival for 2:00-3:00 p.m. class   
    2:45 arrival for 3:00-4:00 p.m. class      PLEASE ARRIVE ON TIME!!! 
 
DUE MONDAY MARCH 8

th
 !!!!  $12  AND Troop 212 permission slip AND Archery Safety Class  

  Registration Form (forms on Troop 212 website). At this Monday meeting, scouts sign  
  up will be first, followed by interested family members 8 years of age and older.   
  (Only 45 participants!) 
 

Park Fee:   $7 park entrance fee per vehicle. Carpooling is strongly advised. 
   
Equipment:   All equipment is provided. You may bring your own equipment that must meet approval 

of the instructors. 
 
Uniform: Class B uniform. 
 
Picnic:   Family members are invited to join Troop 212 for an afternoon at El Dorado Park! This 

is a casual gathering for all! Please provide YOUR OWN items for the grill. Families 
are encouraged to bring snacks or side dishes to share. Troop 212 will provide the grill 
only. Please stop at the Archery Range for directions to the picnic location.   

 

Public Range: The El Dorado public range is adjacent to the location and is available for anyone who 
has their own equipment. Please follow ALL archery safety rules and regulations. Adult 
supervision will be provided. 

Merit Badge:  Mr. Domae 562-865-1030 

 http://www.eldoradoarchers.com/merit_badge.html 
 

Contact:     If you have any questions, please feel free to contact Karen Moy or the Scout Trip  
Leader (refer to the ScoutTrack directory for phone numbers). 


